
May 30 2024 

 

Bard and Banker Patio Application: Letter of Intent 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

The Bard and Banker is applying for a liquor license for the patio on Government 

Street. Our primary focus is to provide food and beverage service on this patio 

from 9am-11pm 7 days a week. This includes hot and cold food and beverage, and 

alcohol and non-alcoholic options during the entire hours of our operation.  

We are strictly in the business of selling food and beverage, there is no retail 

component on our patio, but retail times can be purchased inside our establishment 

(hats, sweaters, shirts, postcards).  

While nothing is currently scheduled, we do enjoy the option of booking musicians 

to play for our gusts outside. Luckly there isn’t much residential around our 

location, but we understand, respect and fully comply with the 11pm closure of our 

patio to ease any concern of a noise disturbance. Our immediate neighborhood 

consists of far majority commercial establishments, but there are some residents a 

few blocks away.   

Minors are welcome until 9pm IF accompanied by a parent or guardian, as stated 

in our interior FFS license.  

No vendors will be permitted to operate on our patio. If there are any other 

concerns that were not addressed in this letter of intent please feel free to reach out 

any time.  
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